7155 Old Katy Road, Suite S-101 Houston, Texas 77024 Phone 713-861-3332



December 16, 2015

Dear 3SI,

I wanted to share with you our experience with your GPS Phone Trackers. We purchased multiple Phone Trackers in November of 2013 for use in our Sprint stores and had immediate success with them.

Our first robbery, after installation of the trackers, occurred on November 25, 2013, when four robbers stole over \$70,000 of merchandise from our store in Humble, Texas. The robbers had no clue they had stolen anything other than smartphones thanks to your Phone Tracker's covert design. The Harris County Sherriff's Office was immediately alerted, quickly tracked and apprehended the robbers and recovered the stolen merchandise.

Since then, we have experienced additional robberies. In May of 2015, two robbers stole approximately \$2,600 in cash and \$20,000 in phones and iPads. Two other stores also experienced robberies where over \$50,000 in merchandise was stolen. All of these incidents had the same successful ending where the criminals were apprehended and our merchandise was recovered because the local law enforcement teams were able to track the criminals in real time. If we had not installed your Phone Trackers in our stores, we would have suffered losses of over \$200,000.

The support of your 24/7 call center and your close partnership with law enforcement meant that the criminals were quickly caught, giving peace of mind to our company, our employees and customers. Not only does the product work, but it also keeps our stores, merchandise and employees safer by taking the criminals off the streets. For less than the price of a cup of coffee per day, your Phone Tracker has been a solid and worthwhile investment.

Please share my thanks and feedback with your employees.

Sincerely,

Scott Aronstein President